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General Bulletin #35 
SLA Training Videos 

 

To: All Illinois Surplus Line Producers 
 & Interested Parties 

From: David L. Ocasek 
 
 
 
 
 
The Surplus Line Association of Illinois is pleased to 
announce a new series of training videos. These videos were 
developed for the training of licensees and clerical staff.  The 
series of 16 different videos covers various topics from 
membership forms, to SLA's electronic filing system, to filing 
of tax statements. They range in length from about 3 to 10 
minutes and can be accessed online from the SLA website. 
 
To view the videos, go to our website (www.slai.org) and click 
on Filing Info, then on Tutorial Videos.  From there click on 
any topic, make the popcorn, sit back in your chair and enjoy.  
The videos can be viewed as a refresher on a particular topic, 
or you can have new staff members watch the complete series 
as a part of their training. 
 
The Surplus Line Association of Illinois welcomes your 
feedback on these videos. 
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